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Happy New Year!! 
   Let’s bid a wonderful farewell to the old year and welcome the 

new one with optimism and hope. Wish you a happy, healthy, and 

prosperous new year. 
 
CHAPTER MEETING        
   Herb Harney will be giving a presentation on the New England 

Trip taken last fall by the Riverview pilots. They flew over to Bar 

Harbor, Maine, then on to Providencetown, Mass. and some in the 

group flew the New York Corridor up the Hudson River. Herb will 

share the details of this adventurous flight to the Nor’east. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
HINTS FOR HOMEBUILDERS     
   Now is primetime for building on your airplane. The garage workshop is heated and ready 
for that project, and the weather is not that great, so you might as well stay inside and get 
things done. But you come to a stumbling block… cannot figure out how to get that bend, 
or the proper drilling method, or maybe a rivet went bad, etc. 
   Well, there’s hope. Go to the EAA website and research the Sport Aviation archives. 
There is over 60 years of knowledge there…someone along the way must have found a 
solution to the issue you’re facing. 
   Go to EAA – Education & Resources – Publications – EAA Sport Aviation - 
Archives 
   When you’re there, you can search by Keyword, Author, Title, etc.  For example, using 
the Title search, I typed in “hints” to try to find “Hints for Homebuilders” and there were 
many results returned. 
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I’ve included a few examples of “Hints for Homebuilders” along with this newsletter. 
 

   Also, the EAA website is building a video library of “Hints For Homebuilders”. The videos 

cover the whole range of abilities and materials used in the building of your airplane. The 

subjects of the videos are General, Sheet Metal, Tube / Fabric, Wood, Composite, Electrical. 

   See the following link: http://www.eaavideo.org/channel.aspx?ch=ch_hints 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WEBSITE OF THE MONTH 
 
http://generalaviationnews.com/ 
 
 

http://www.eaavideo.org/channel.aspx?ch=ch_hints
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EAA Chapter 145 website:   www.145.eaachapter.org      

EAA National website:   www.eaa.org 
Riverview Facebook:   www.facebook.com/pages/Riverview-Airport/115468211816419 

 

DUES ARE NOW BEING COLLECTED 
    Dues of $35.00 are payable to "EAA CHAPTER 145" and can be  
mailed to Bob Swietek at the address listed at the end of the newsletter 
or brought to the monthly chapter meeting. If you need to make any  
updates on your contact information, please include the tear-off slip for  
member data update with your payment. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS  

  

January 10  Riverview Airport(08C) Herb Harney, New England Trip Highlights 

Feb 4  3685 R.B.Chaffee Drive I.M.C. Club Meeting (see Riverview Facebook Page)  

February 14  Riverview Airport(08C) meeting: Todd Steyhour,  G.R. Technologies 

March 14  Riverview Airport(08C) meeting – T.B.D.  

June 27-28  Ionia Airport (Y70)  S.M.A.T. Open House / Fun Fest  

July 1-5  Battle Creek Airport  Battle Creek Airshow & Balloon Festival 

July 20-26  Wittman Field (OSH)  OSHKOSH 2015 

July 28-Aug 1  Mentone, IN (C92)  Gryocopters & Paramotors: P.R.A. Convention 

Aug 29  Grand Haven Airport  Grand Haven Fly-In Breakfast 

Aug 29-30  Ypsilanti Airport  Thunder Over Michigan Airshow 
 

If you know of events that should be on the event calendar, please e-mail them to me 
If you would like to be on the e-mail list for meeting and event reminders, or if you would like to receive the newsletter 

electronically, which is full color and delivered days before the print version… please send your e-mail address to:  
randall.houtman@dematic.com 

 

The 2015 Officers for EAA145: 
 
President,  Dick Foster  
(538-8849 c172foster@gmail.com)  
 
Vice President, Bruce Whitman  
(897-9846 bwhitmanpe@att.net) 
 
Secretary/Treasurer, Bob Swietek  
6962 Bridgewater Dr. SE 
Grand Rapids,MI 49546 
(676-2951  airdale69@aol.com) 

 
Newsletter Editor, Randy Houtman  
(913-5908 randall.houtman@dematic.com)  
 
Website Editor, Bill Willyard  
(wgwillyard@att.net) 

 

 
Treasurer’s Report:   (As of Jan 3rd) 
     

   Liabilities: $3500.00 

   Cash:     $118.62       Checking: $76.34 

 Savings: $6326.03      Total:   $6520.99 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
EAA CHAPTER 145 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION / RENEWAL FORM 

DUES ARE $35.00 PER YEAR – JANUARY 1st to DECEMBER 31st  
Name ________________________________________  
Co-Pilot / Spouse _______________________________  
Address ______________________________________  
City __________________________________________  
State / Zip _____________________________________  
e-mail address _________________________________  
Home Phone ___________________________________  
Work Phone ___________________________________  
National Membership # ___________________________ 

 
Aircraft Owned  _________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
Projects / % Compete ____________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
Bring this form to the next meeting or mail to: 
 
EAA Chapter 145 Treasurer 
6962 Bridgewater Dr. SE 
Grand Rapids, MI, 49546 

 
Experimental Aircraft Association – Chapter 145 –  Grand Rapids, Mi
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